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August 31, 2023

To Our Valued Pease’s at Bunn Gourmet Wholesale Customers:

We are writing to inform you that we are announcing a slight increase in several of our
products we offer to the wholesale market. We have resisted making price adjustments, even
though the cost of cacao, nuts and other ingredients used to make our products have increased
over the past several years. We can no longer hold our prices at their current levels.

Average Price increases will be about 10%.
An itemized price list will be sent to you September 15, 2023. The price increase will take effect
October 1, 2023. Orders placed after October 1, will be at the updated pricing.

Pease’s at Bunn Gourmet is grateful for your business, and we hope to continue having a
successful partnership with you for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Desiree Logsdon
Senior Vice President
Pease’s at BUNN Gourmet



